
MINUTES OF THE CITY COUNCIL RETREAT 

AMES, IOWA JANUARY 28, 2023 

The Ames City Council was called to order by Mayor John Haila at 8:45 a.m. on the 28th day of 

January, 2023 in the Homewood Golf Course Clubhouse, 401 East 20th Street. City Council 

Members present were Gloria Betcher, Tim Gartin, Bronwyn Beatty-Hansen, Rachel Junck, and 

Anita Rollins. Amber Corrieri joined the meeting electronically. City Manager Steven Schainker, 

City Attorney Mark Lambert, Assistant City Manager Brian Phillips, and Assistant City Manager 

Deb Schildroth were also present. 

COUNCIL GOAL UPDATE: 

Mayor Haila invited Assistant City Manager Brian Phillips to review the status of the City 

Council’s goals. The Council reviewed the goals, and the specific outcomes to be accomplished 

in the tasks were modified.  

Staff reviewed the Planning Program of Work. The effective decision-making materials were 

reviewed. 

It was moved by Gartin, seconded by Rollins to have staff re-evaluate the City Council’s 

involvement in the watersheds. Motion carried unanimously. 

ADJOURNMENT: It was moved by Betcher, seconded by Junck, to adjourn the meeting. 

Motion carried unanimously. The meeting adjourned at 12:40 p.m. 


